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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1641 would allow individuals aggrieved by a decision of the Department of Human Services 

relating to placement on the Restricted Registry to appeal to the district court of the county in 

which the childcare facility is maintained. If an individual successfully appeals the placement, 

the Department shall remove the individual from the Registry. Additionally, the court is directed 

to award appropriate relief to the prevailing individual. The measure authorizes aggrieved 

individuals to bring actions against the Department alleging violations of state law pertaining to 

the process of recording an individual on the Restricted Registry. The Department of Human 

Services anticipates at least one additional FTE required at a cost of $150,000 per fiscal year. 

 

FY’25 Impact: Unknown - Subject to the number of court rulings 

 

Full Year Impact: Unknown - Subject to the number of court rulings 
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